

Newsletter of the Sunrise Optimist Club

Celebrating over 50 years of service to Youth & North Topeka!

ATTENTION: Will be meeting at Pleasant Hill United Methodist Church, NW 46th & NW Button Road next Tuesday, March 3rd

President Victor Chanc Harris called the meeting to order at 6:45 AM.

Dave Jackson gave the invocation. Charlie Galligher led the flag salute.

Birthdays this week: Larry Vance (2/27) and Larry Carr (3/2) they were not in attendance so we didn't get to sing again.

Sunrise Optimist has For Sale the 1988 John Deere 850 tractor and 72" rotary mower. This will be advertised on Craig's List and if interested contact Gary Domer.

The 2nd Quarter Kansas District Conference in Ottawa this past weekend was cancelled due to the prospect of inclement weather. All activities planned for the 2nd quarter will take place at the 3rd Quarter meeting, scheduled for April 17th & 18th in Topeka.

This past Sunday, February 22nd the Tri-Star Basketball Skill Contest for Boys took place. It highlighted basketball skills for Boys' from 3rd grade thru the 6th grade and consisted of passing, dribbling, and shooting. There was a light turnout of only 10 boys. But a good time was had.

Sunrise Optimist - Seaman Jr. Viking 4th & 5th Grade Boys' Basketball registrations are out. Tryouts will be Saturday, Feb. 28th, 4th grade 8:30 to 9:30am and 5th grade, 9:45 to 11:00. The league play will begin on Saturday, March 29th.

Mark your calendars for April 11th, 2015 for the 1st Annual Sunrise Optimist Trap Shoot.

10am – 2pm at the Shawnee County Hunter Education Facility and Shooting Range.

The Hunter Education facility is on the east side of the Shawnee State Fishing Lake, 1 mile west

of the intersection of NW 86th & NW Landon Road. We will be selling 250 raffle tickets for \$10.00 ea for an Over and Under, choice of 12 ga. or 20 ga. Shotgun. Made in USA. Valued at \$1,000.00.

"Helping Optimists Help Kids"
BUILDING A FUTURE WHERE EVERY
KID COUNTS – CAN YOU SPARE A
DIME A DAY? Please help the club's
effort for members to join Optimist
International Foundation's Dime-A-Day
Campaign. Forms are available to sign-up.

Next meeting of the Sunrise Optimist Club's Board of Directors will take place March 10, 2015, 6:00 PM.

March 31st is a5th Tuesday night! Mark your calendars to INVITE a friend. It's going to be Pasta Night!

Program: Bill Russell stepped in for Kyle Hicks as she had a family emergency. Bill also works as a College and Career Advocate at Seaman High School. Bill provided an overview of the role of College and Career Advocates as they advise and guide students at Seaman High School and beyond.

FUTURE PROGRAMS: March 3rd –Troy Abel.

Drawings- Weekly: Alan Rose Progressive: Cody Kelley

President's Quote for the Week: You are a product of your environment. So choose the environment that will best develop you toward your objective. Analyze your life in

terms of its environment.
Are things around you
helping you toward
success - or are they
holding you back?.

W. Clement Stone

Closed with the OPTIMIST CREED.

